
From: Holly Erdman
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: RE: Updated Map and Project Narrative
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 9:54:34 AM
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Rachael,
 
After review of this proposal and the additional information submitted, public health has no issues
with the project.  The only comment I have is the applicant references a shared well located on
581334 “which supplies water to all three parcels.”  A shared well serves a maximum of 2 dwellings. 
Three lots or more are classified as a Group B water system and must be approved as such.
 
Thank you,
 
Holly
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 8:11 AM
To: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: FW: Updated Map and Project Narrative
 
Hi Holly, here is the updated site map the applicant provided.  The black shaded square represents
the well.  Will this work?
 
Let me know.  Thank you!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
From: Sarah Hilsenberg <src2063@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 7:19 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Updated Map and Project Narrative
 
Good Morning Rachael,
 
Attached is an updated map with the well location and exact measurements from the house and the
property line. I've also added measurements and further explanation to the project narrative, also
attached. Please let me know if more is needed.
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Thank you for your call yesterday and timely processing of this request.
Sarah Hilsenberg
ph# 425-320-9893
 

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14


